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First Day of Brick and Mortar! 

We are excited to announce that the first day back to Brick and Mortar 
will be Thursday, August 27th! We are thrilled to be able to welcome 
students back to the campus!  

Please watch for another email Monday afternoon. Families signed up 
for Brick and Mortar will receive a special email about Brick and Mortar. 
Families signed up to continue with Distance Learning will receive a 
special email about what will change as classes become blended. This 
Monday email will contain very important information, so please be sure 
to look for it and read it ASAP. If you do not receive it, please contact us 
Tuesday morning.  

No Synchronous Sessions 8/26 and 8/27 

In order to prepare for the start of Brick and Mortar and blended classes, 
there will be no synchronous sessions on 8/26 or  8/27. Students will still 
have Google Classroom work and asynchronous lessons.  

School Supplies and Student Materials 
For Brick and Mortar Students  
Students who will be returning to campus will have the opportunity to 
bring in school supplies and Student Materials on Tuesday, August 25th 
between 2 and 6 pm.  

Kindergarten and 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grade Brick and Mortar students 
should bring their items to the DIBELS assessment with them.  

If your student is in 4th or 5th grade, please click here to signup for a 
time to bring the items in and see the classroom.  

Please use a disposable bag for all items.  
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Masks, Bows, and Spirit Shirts For Sale 

The Archway Glendale PSO is now selling Golden Eagle masks and 
bows. Please click here to get details and purchase them.  

Community Investment 

Hello Archway Glendale families! 

This year, we are thrilled to serve as your Academy Giving 
workforce for Archway Glendale both in-person and online! Our 
role is to raise the necessary funds for our school that make our 
classical liberal arts curriculum possible. We do this through two 
campaigns that are vital to our school, the Community Investment 
Campaign, and the Arizona Public School Tax Credit Campaign. 
We look forward to partnering with you throughout the school year 
in supporting our great academy. In the meantime, please feel free 
to contact us at 623.889.0822 should you need any assistance. We 
cannot wait to see everyone in person! 

In the service of our students and teachers, 

 

Cathy Sparks and Tonya McHale 

P.S. We would love to see (and post) photos of your student 
participating in online classes at home. Send your photos to 
csparks@archwayglendale.org. 
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